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Comments: I believe the Wilderness Act prohibits construction or use of any mechanized transportation in

Wilderness. Wilderness structures should be left to re-wild. There is absolutely no excuse for this proposal to do

construction in any of our wilderness areas.

Human constructed building in our Wilderness areas do nothing to enhance the natural beauty of an area in

Wilderness. Using human-centric value judgments to call a structure 'an enhancement' is to ignore the heart and

soul of our Wilderness Act. We do not need to have invasive re-construction done in our wilderness. It is not an

enhancement of nature to have Euro-built structures in wild areas.

 


